
What a fabulous penultimate week to the  Spring term we have had! The school 
has been buzzing with activity as we welcomed lots of families to join in with 

our Easter Bingo, and two players from Crewe Alex football club came in for and 
Q & A session with all the children (and staff!). The beautiful weather looks set to 
continue into our final week so have a wonderful weekend everyone.
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SELF SMARTART SMART NATURE SMARTPEOPLE SMART MUSIC SMARTBODY SMART WORD SMARTNUMBER SMART GOLD ROSETTE

Lillah B Ruby C N Ellie T Seb T Athena L Millie A Caydee D Rupert M Elise P

Polite reminder that we 
return to school after 
the Easter break on 

Wednesday 23rd April

NEW FOOTBALL STRIP
We would like to say a HUGE thank you to Dave Thornhill from 
Hopley House Farm Shop & Cafe for sponsoring our splendid 

new school football kit. Dave generously provided full kits for our 
whole team which they're are looking forward to wearing at our 

next tournament. Don't they look fabulous!

Crewe Alex Visit
We were lucky to have a visit from 
two first team players, Tommy 
Lowery and Ryan Cooney from 
Crewe Alexandra FC visit us on 
Tuesday for an assembly. They 
were able to tell us all about 
how they became professional 
players and describe their most 
memorable moments as football 
players. The children had lots of 
questions to ask them. They gave 
us some vouchers to exchange for 
a child tickets to the forthcoming 
match V’s Cheltenham Town 
during the Easter holidays.

HUMANIST VISIT
Year 6 welcomed 
a visitor from the 

humanist community 
this week who explained 

to them all about 
their beliefs and this 

fascinating way of life.

REMINDER - PARENT’S EVENINGS ARE BEING HELD NEXT WEEK



Easter Bingo!Easter Bingo!
A huge thank you to everyone who supported and 

attended our Easter Bingo sessions this week. A great 
time was had by all and lots of funds raised for our PTA.


